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1303 N. Milwaukee Avenue 
Libertyville, Illinois 60048 

847-377-7100 

June 25, 2014 
 

Attendees:  

 
Terry Cox - CCCLC Co-Chairman 

Lou Bruno - Fremont CERT (Conference Bridge) 

Michael Jackson - LCEMA  

John Schmidtke - Antioch CERT (Conference Bridge) 

Julie Rick - Mundelein CERT 

Chet Splitt - Lake County Health Department MRC 

Scott Robertson - LCHD 

 

The meeting was called to order by CCCLC Co-Chairman Terry Cox at 7:17 p.m. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Introductions 

 

After reviewing the attendance, it was noted that we didn’t have a quorum. Co-Chairman Cox 

advised that this would be an informational session only. 

 

John Schmidtke advised that Antioch CERT will be participating in the National Night Out on 

August 5, 2014 from the hours of 7 p.m. – 10 p.m. 

 

Mundelein CERT will be hosting a class on October 17-19, 2014. 

 

Fremont CERT will be hosting an Active Shooter presentation on September 29, 2014 at the 

Fremont Library; hours are 7:00 p.m. - 8:15 p.m. 

 

Lou Bruno, Fremont CERT discussed that the Radio Program is still ongoing, and that other 

CERT programs are welcome to host with the show, and that radio station training would be 

coming soon. 

 

Chet Splitt announced that on September 22, 2014 One Day MRC training will be held in 

Racine, Wisconsin. 

 

Chet mentioned that another class for Psychological Behavioral Health for First Responders will 

be offered; Date and location to be determined. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

Co-Chairman Cox mentioned that we have been invited to participate at the Lake Forest Police & Fire 

Open House on Sunday September 21, 2014 from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.   He stated that we could use 

some people to do a Gear Up, Get Ready presentation. 

 

Lake Forest Public Safety Building 

255 W. Deerpath 

Lake Forest, IL 

 

The 2014 IEMA Conference will be held from September 2-5, 2014 in Springfield at the Crowne Plaza. 

 

2014 Prairie State CERT Challenge 

Saturday, October 18, 2014 

College of DuPage Homeland Security Education Center 

425 Fawell Blvd., Glen Ellyn, IL 

 
Mundelein CERT Julie Rick thanked Scott Robertson and Rob Scaramella from the Lake County Health 

Department for their Site Manager presentation held on June 24, 2014. There was some discussion that 

another class would be presented in the future. 

 

A brief discussion ensued about a Reverse 911 system, and that it could be a topic for the Radio Show. 

 

John Schmidtke did a presentation about the DIY Sandbag Tubes, and the filler that can be made. 

 

Next meeting for the Citizen Corps Council will be held on Wednesday, September 24, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Submitted by:  Michael Jackson, Lake County EMA 


